COME MEET YOUR FIREFIGHTERS &
LEARN HOW TO PREVENT HOME FIRES!

Orange County Fire Authority’s 3« Annual Open House
Saturday, October 11, 2008 from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m.

OCFA Regional Fire Operations and Training Center
(Jamboree and Tustin Ranch Road, Irvine)

Or visit your neighborhood fire station:
OCFA Fire Station 30, located at 23831 Stonehill Dr.

www.ocfa.org 714-573-6200



